
 

Friday  28th 

July 2023 Latest News  Issue 6 

 

 

Gemma & Antoinette Curry  
 

 

 

 

 

We are currently setting up our new 

platform for our compant on care 

control – It’s a care management 

software that will support us as a team 

to log all communication records, 

sync rota with timesheets (payroll), 

book holiday, allows family of our 

clients to access their families’ records 

– send messages, upload pictures & 

videos, record medication & much 

much more. 

All staff will be provided with a pin 

(similar to our current platform – log 

my care) which they will use to access 

the system once it has downloaded 

and they will set their own pin for 

security. This new platform which 

should go live within the next week, 

shall be beneficial to the company 

and to us staff 😊  

 

 
 

      Thank you to Jobin & Abhi 
 

  

We cannot even express how proud we are to have these two 

amazing members of staff – Jobin & Abhi, you really are both assets 

to our company!    Since we started supporting the famous JB in 

September 2022, you caring team have all given him more & more 

confidence to do a variety of different activities and last week gave 

him the opportunity to travel to Scotland. 

 

 

 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Changes to the Care Act 
 

As we all know, the government are reviewing the care act 2014. 

You can find the full list of the changes her: List of changes made 

to the Care Act guidance - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

 

An important one for our clients and for our staff to be aware of is 

the caps on care costs which ultimately affect us all including staff 

wages, funding for clients, resources ect. More specifically - 

Chapter 23: Guidance on supporting local preparation was deleted 

as a result of an announcement in the government’s Autumn 

Statement 2022 that the planned adult social care charging reforms 

are now delayed until October 2025. You can view the chapter that 

was deleted her: Supporting local preparation: draft guidance - 

GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

 

 

PAY 

RATE 
 

Since 

middle of 

July, all staff 

who work 

after 5pm 

will be paid 

a higher pay 

rate.   
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https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/care-act-statutory-guidance/list-of-changes-made-to-the-care-act-guidance#chapter-23-guidance-on-supporting-local-preparation
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/care-act-statutory-guidance/list-of-changes-made-to-the-care-act-guidance#chapter-23-guidance-on-supporting-local-preparation
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/autumn-statement-2022-documents
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/autumn-statement-2022-documents
https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/operational-guidance-to-implement-a-lifetime-cap-on-care-costs/supporting-local-preparation-draft-guidance#Capacity%20Requirements
https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/operational-guidance-to-implement-a-lifetime-cap-on-care-costs/supporting-local-preparation-draft-guidance#Capacity%20Requirements

